Timber Ridge Presbyterian Church
Greeneville, TN
Congregational Meeting
February 8, 2015

A congregational meeting duly called by the Session and at which a quorum was present
was held on Sunday, February 8, 3015 preceding the morning worship service. The
meeting was opened with prayer by the moderator, Rev. Dr. Brian Wyatt.

The purpose of the meeting was to elect three members to the Nominating committee along
with session members Charles Brumley and Jimmy Lister. Ruth Burkey and Joyce Whittenburg
volunteered to serve on the committee. Betty Bird nominated Marilyn Brumley. Charlie
Harmon made a motion and Lisa Balabas seconded that the nominations cease and these

be elected by acclimation. Motion carried.

The Annual Financial Report was presented by Paul Burkey, Mission Interpretation and
Stewardship committee chairperson. A copy of this report is attached as shown.

There being no other business, on motion duly made, the meeting adjourned and was followed
by the morning worship service.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Carter Rev. Dr. Brian Wyatt
Clerk Moderator



